
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday Mar.15, 2017 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Jamie Luchini at 5:50 present 

were Ron Gray, Harry Shahnamian and Scott Vecciolla, Minutes of the last meeting 

were read and accepted on a motion by Harry Shahnamian and seconded by Scott 

Vecciolla.. The bills were reviewed and signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

1.                          Motion was made by Harry Shahnamian that Pat Curley would 

return to work on April 1st.Seconded by Scott Vecciolla  

Unanimous 

2.                          Harry made a motion to move forward with the bid of 

$4,500.00 to finish fixing the slate stone and treating them for 

the lichen growing on them. Seconded by Scott, Unanimous 

3.                          Scott made a motion to accept the budget as presented by 

Jamie Luchini, seconded by Harry. Unanimous 

 

 

 

      Meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm with the next meeting to be April 

19th at 6:00pm at Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Lyn Lovell, Secretary from minutes taken by Jamie Luchini 

 


